





School Values

Kindness, Honesty, Respect
and Resilience





SCHOOL SPORT

Head Teacher: Kathryn French,
Dedridge Primary School, Dedridge East, Livingston, EH54 6JQ

email: wldedridge-ps@westlothian.org.uk

Website: dedridgeprimary.westlothian.org.uk

19th February 2020

Tel: 01506 412830

Dear Parents and Carers

Sponsored Bounce for Health and Fitness Week

This year our Health and Fitness Week will take place between Monday 23rd and Friday 27th March. We have lots of fantastic experiences for the children over the course of the week, including a new and exciting trip out for every child in the school.

However, the cost of providing these experiences increases every year and while we are keen that children have these opportunities we have to be mindful of the cost to the school. In order to allow us to provide these opportunities, we have organised a 'Sponsored Bounce' which will take place during the normal PE sessions in the first week of March. The children will take part in a circuit of fun activities which all involve bouncing, jumping and leaping about and we would encourage them to ask friends and family to sponsor them towards providing their health week activities.

We have decided to involve the pupils in raising money for their activities this year rather than asking for direct parent contributions as this helps the children begin to understand that they have to work towards and put in effort to be able to enjoy experiences such as these.

Please return the sponsor form attached with the money raised by Friday 13th March.

Thank you for your support with this initiative - the more money we raise through this then the better experiences we can provide for the children.

Yours sincerely



Depute Head Teacher







Dedridge Primary School – Sponsored Bounce (week commencing 2nd March 2020)

Pupil name	Class	
Name	Amount	Collected



Grand total

